
Council Order: 2023-065   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard    

         December 11, 2023 

 

Transfer of General Fund Free Cash for Facility Management Services 

To see if the Randolph Town Council will vote to approve a transfer of $150,000 from the 

certified General Fund free cash for facility management services.  

Explanation: The town has many projects that need direct leadership for procurement and 

project oversite such as the Town Hall windows, A/C roof units, Treasurer/Collector 

window/office redesign and the school based health care center.  These funds will be used to hire 

a firm and/or individual to complete these critical projects. 


